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SPRING-FORD AREA SCHOOL DISTRICT 
  

SPRING-FORD AREA SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL – 9TH GRADE CENTER 
  

400 SOUTH LEWIS ROAD, ROYERSFORD, PA  19468 

  

November 13, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

As we begin to discuss course options for the 2017-2018 school year, we would 

like to share important information with you regarding the Western Montgomery 

Career and Technology Center. The Western Montgomery Career and 

Technology Center provides programming for students in grades 9 through 12, 

offering 19 technical programs in a half-day setting.   

 

In order to inform current ninth graders of the opportunities available at WMCTC 

a representative from the school presented information to ninth grade students 

during a school assembly on Wednesday, December 20th.  In addition, on-site 

visitations of WMCTC are scheduled for the week of December 4 through the 

8th, 2017 for all ninth grade students.  Visitations will occur each morning of that 

week from 8 am to 10 am.  Student visitation groups have been arranged 

according to which teacher they have for social studies.  Students will ride school 

buses to and from WMCTC, and all school rules will apply during their visit. 

 

 Monday, December 4 – Mrs. Dunbar & Mr. Bergman 

 Tuesday, December 5 – Mr. Loomis & Mr. Laky 

 Wednesday, December 6 – Mr. Rinehimer 

 Thursday, December 7 – Mrs. Tenthoff 

 Friday, December 8 – Mr. Tier 

 

We encourage you to consider and research this educational option.  The 

WMCTC is complete with state-of-the art facilities intended to provide a quality 

technical educational experience.  Should you desire to learn more or have any 

questions about the visitation, please contact your student’s guidance counselor 

here at the 9th Grade Center.  Additional WMCTC information can be found at 

www.westerncenter.org.  WMCTC will be conducting their annual open house on 

Wednesday, November 29, 2017 from 6 pm to 8:00 pm.  Students and parents 

are invited to attend. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Jeffrey A. Kollar 

Class of 2021 
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Principal 

 

Dr. Jeffrey Kollar 

House Principal - Grade 10 

 

Douglas Reigner 

House Principal - Grade 11 

 

Elaine Ruppert 

House Principal - Grade 12 
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